
Subject: Re: Hollywood Media District BID - Follow Up Items Voice Mail Message
From: Rick Scott
Date: 03/31/2016 03:17 PM
To: Lisa Schechter
CC: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>

We need a copy of the Hollywood Media District's 2014 4th quarter report if one is available.

The Hollywood Media District's 2015 Financial statement was received on 3/15/16. 

Staff is re-sending the Hollywood Media District's government parcel billing/payment report. 

On Thu, Mar 31, 2016 at 2:59 PM, Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org> wrote:
Dear Rick:

Jim and I wanted to follow up with you regarding the following:

1.  Your voice mail message requesting the 4th Quarter Report for 2014

2.  Please verify that you have HMD Financial Disclosure Statement for 2015 (sent mid March)

3.  Request copies of all billing statements for all Government owned properties  APN’s
    The BID is going to place a demand for payment for the back services provided during Contract BID II

Thank you

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org

      

-- 
Rick Scott
Neighborhood and Business Improvement District Division
Office of the City Clerk 
213.978.1121 direct 
213.978.1099 main 
Fax 213.978.1130
Rick.Scott@lacity.org 


